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Things to note: 

As the weather begins to heat up, all children need to remember to wear sun hats 

and sun cream as well as bringing their water bottles each day.  

What we have been learning: 

English: We have started writing our Iron Man stories. The children have been 

applying all of their learning form throughout this year to create an excellent piece 

of writing. The children are very proud of what they have written and myself and 

Mrs Ward are stunned at the level of fantastic writing the children are producing.  

Maths: We have been learning about time, measuring time to the nearest minute. 

This is still something we need to continue to work on and home learning this week 

will be linked to this area.  

Project 3: How can we look after others in our community? 

The children have begun to learn the features of persuasive writing in preparation 

for writing their letters home to you. We have been learning about the use of 

emotive language to sway the readers’ opinions.  

 

Next Week: 

English: We shall be completing our Iron Man stories and editing them to ensure 

they are at their very best. We will also be looking at the different year 3 prefixes, 

adding these to root words and then seeing how they change the meaning of a 

word. 

Maths: We will be continuing with ‘time’, calculating the duration of events and 

learning the days of each month and months of the year. 

Theme: The children will complete their persuasive letters and begin to research 

charities they would like to raise money for with our Teddy Bear Sale.  


